
  

 

Lincoln Stamp Club 
SOUVENIR SHEET 

March 2024 

February 8 Meeting 
     
    We met with 27 members and four guests—GaryBiskup, guest of John Radway 
and Andy Cunningham brought his three grandsons Peter, Frances, and Oscar and all 
three joined the club.  Welcome Peter, Frances, and Oscar.  Preparations for 
LINPEX were discussed— 9 dealers have committed to the show, the covers with 
inserts are being printed and will be ready next week.  We have 18 of the 20 frames of 
exhibits lined up and we need more volunteers for security.   

  LaVonne will present a program on indicia stamps in March; the April meeting will 
have donation sales.  Bob Akaki will present “Amache Mail” in May. 

   

The door prizes were won by these folks: 

     Keith Riese won a set of the 1986 presidential souvenir sheets (Sc. 2216-2219). 

     John Toy also won a set of the 1986 presidential souvenir sheets (Sc. 2216-2219). 

     Dave Hilgoss won a set of the 1976 souvenir sheets (Sc. 1686 –1689). 

               

David Arunski passed around a couple of Federal Boating Stamps issued by the Post 
Office for the U.S. Coast Guard and an explanation of their intended use. 
 
Mike Ley showed a 1964 Burmese cover using uncancelled parts of different stamps 
spliced together to defraud the post office. 
 
Mark Sellhorn passed around a postcard mailed in 1924 at the British Empire  
Exhibition showing a scene of the Prince of Wales carved in butter. 
 
The meeting was followed by a robust and well-received sale of donated material. 

Club Happenings Last Month         

O F F I C E R S 
President: 
Brad Shay (2024) 
Vice President: 
Tom Johnson (2024) 
Secretary: 
Mark Sellhorn (2024) 
Treasurer: 
Dave Wallman (2024) 
Board Members: 
Curtis Peacock (2024) 
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E X C H A N G E S 
Manager: Dale Niebuhr 
 
A P S  A M B A S S A D O R 
Dale Niebuhr 
 
M E E T I N G S 
The Club meets the second 
Thursday, 7:00–8:30 p.m. 
 
L O C A T I O N 
College View Adventist Church 
48th & Prescott  St. 
Lincoln, Neb. 
 
C O N T A C T 
E-mail: 
questions@lincolnstampclub.org 
Web: 
www.lincolnstampclub.org 
Facebook: 
www.facebook.com/ 
LincolnStampClub 
 
Mail: 
PO Box 6756 
Lincoln, NE 
68506-6756 
 
A F F I L I ATION 
An American Philatelic Society  
affiliate : APS #0799-064882. 
 
A N N I V E R S A R Y 
     1964—2024 
     Sixty Years 
 
N E W S L E T T E R 
Editor: Mark Sellhorn 

It is with a sad heart that we report the passing of Randy Bergstrom.  He 
was a member of our club for several years and an active member of the 
Omaha club as well.  Randy had a variety of collecting interests and was an 
active participant in our activities and at LINPEX  Randy closed his final 
album on February 20.  He will be missed. 

LINPEX 2024 
 

LINPEX was a huge success this year.  Club members and dealers alike agreed that 
the show was busier than any other that could be remembered.  In fact, one dealer 
stated that he did more business in the first 2  hours of the show than he did all of his 
last show in Louisville, KY.  By my count, we had 35 club members and a couple  
hundred potential members.  Mike Ley did a presentation on the points to consider 
when putting an exhibit together and followed his talk with a walk-thru of the show 
exhibits with a useful (and kind) critique of each.  Joel Johnson was awarded the 
most popular for his framed display of old mint U.S. Christmas stamps.  At the end 
of the show, one of our new dealers, Celeste Hampton, joined the club.  Welcome, 
Celeste.  The door prizes were won by Lily Jacobsen; Lily’s mother, Heather; and 
Lily’s uncle, Damien.  Winners of sheet stamps in the children’s area were: Roselynn 
Guerrero; Mariano Alanassov; Xavier Savage; and Sam Masor.  At the suggestions 
from several dealers, future shows are being considered for a Friday/Saturday venue. 



  

 

Scenes from LINPEX 2024 



  

 

Scenes from LINPEX 2024 



  

 

LINCOLN STAMP CLUB 
PO BOX  6756 
LINCOLN NE 68506-6756 

Club Notes 
We meet in person at our location, College 
View Adventist Church, 48th and Prescott.  
Please join us in the company of other 
philatelists.   
 

Welcome 
The Lincoln Stamp Club welcomes guests 
to every meeting of the Club.  Dues are 
only $12/year. Membership forms are on 
the Web: ■ Membership: www. 

lincolnstampclub.org/membership/.StampClub. 
 

Facebook 
The Lincoln Stamp Club is on Facebook.  
Please “like” the Club and share its 
updates with your circle of friends. 
■ Facebook: www.facebook.com/Lincoln 
 
 

Meetings 
 
■  :  Program:  Thursday,  March 14 
 “The Hidden Images of Indicia Stamps” 
 By LaVonne Uffelman 
 
■  :  Meeting:  Thursday,  April 11 
 Sale of donated material 
 
■  :  Program:  Thursday,  May 9 
 “Amache Mail” 
 By Bob Akaki 
  

Coming Up 
 

Stamp Collecting Day in October 

 


